SPRING ARBOR TOWNSHIP

2021-2022 BUDGET WORKSHOP
MARCH 17, 2021
A special budget workshop of the Spring Arbor Township Board was held Wednesday, March 17 at 6:00 p.m. in the Township Hall.  Members present: Supervisor Dave Herlein, Clerk Julia Stonestreet, Treasurer Colleen Gibbs, and Trustees Jim Buck, Troy Ganton and Josh Walz.  Absent: Mike Archer.  
The purpose of the meeting was to hold workshop to discuss the fiscal year 2021-2022 budget.

PUBLIC COMMENT:  none.
The Supervisor began with an explanation of a possible payment from the Federal Government Covid-19 stimulus package. There is an estimated figure of $777,960.  There are no details as yet as to when it will be received or the designated intended use for the money.  
Dave went through the budget and explained significant changes which includes a 2% wage increase for employees.
He also pointed out the need for a seasonal or year round maintenance person.  He also discussed the future of the Senior Center and the Township Hall.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:58 p.m.
.
Respectfully submitted:








Julia K. Stonestreet, Clerk
Approved at the April 12, 2021 Regular Board meeting.
